
DRISHTI ACADEMY 
We believe in strong concept and better results
Notice to Students: Important Reminder Regarding Payment
Dear Students,
We hope this notice finds you well. We are writing to remind you of the impending deadline for the payment of the first instalment of fees for the academic term. As per the norms of Drishti Academy, the deadline for the payment was April 25th, 2024.
It has come to our attention that there are still some students who have not yet completed their payment. We understand that circumstances may vary, but we must emphasize the importance of fulfilling your financial obligations to the institution in a timely manner.
Drishti Academy is undergoing significant changes, and it is crucial for all students to be aware and compliant with these developments. We are striving to transform the academy into a beacon of excellence, and this transformation requires the cooperation and support of each and every student.
It is imperative for students to understand that being updated and informed in every aspect is not just a suggestion but a necessity. Whether it pertains to financial matters, mental well-being, economic awareness, or any other field, staying informed is key to your success and the success of the academy as a whole.
By ensuring timely payments and staying updated on all fronts, you contribute to the collective growth and prosperity of Drishti Academy. Failure to adhere to the payment deadlines and neglecting to stay informed may result in consequences as per the established norms of the institution.
We urge all students who have not yet paid their first instalment to do so at the earliest convenience. For any queries or assistance regarding payment or other matters, please don't hesitate to reach out to the administrative office.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Warm regards,
Rishab Kumar,
H.O.D
Drishti Academy

